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Aylone Katzin

From: camille roche <camillej109@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, August 23, 2021 7:19 AM
To: parking
Subject: Comments

CAUTION: External sender. 

Parking comments: 
For seniors or other commuters who use Metro North during the week to travel to NYC it is difficult to 
find parking along Scarsdale Avenue, not due to availability but due to the 11:00 AM limit on available 
spaces.  There are many spaces open, but cannot be used due to the time deadline.  At this point the 
Metro North schedule is not running at regular times.  However, when the schedule returns to regular 
hours, there is an off-peak train just prior to the 11:00AM deadline, that saves an hour or more for 
those who need access to the city.  This time deadline should be changed to 10:30 or 10:45 AM at 
the very least to open the available spaces.   
Camille J. Roche 
 


